
 

 
 
 
January 2019 

NEWS 
• Iron Forums - South Gwinnett's first meeting is next month 
(February 8th) 
• Iron Forums Leadership will be starting formal EOS training with 
Todd Weeks in January. Please pray for us as we use EOS as our 
methodology for executing the vision God has given us for growth.  
• New Iron Forums website to launch 1/31/19! www.ironforums.org 
The website will soon have updates, a member forum, prayer requests, 
reference material, videos and more! 
• Clyde Strickland invited all of us to the PRAYER MARCH FOR 
LAWRENCEVILLE 
Sunday January 27, 2019, from 3:45 to 5:30 At the Lawrenceville 
Lawn 
Call Daniel Flagg, Organizer, at 678-462-1256 for more information 

MEMBER UPDATE 
• Kester will be joining North Gwinnett in January. Welcome Steve! 
• Chris Stallings will be joining North Gwinnett starting in 
February. Welcome Chris! 
 
Transfers: 
- Glen McDaniel, Gary Liu – East Cobb 
- Garrett Erath, Jason Chandler, Walt Taylor, Neil Spencer,  
Barry Lusk – South Gwinnett 
• Ted O’Shea will be returning in March as a member of  
North Gwinnett! 
• Simon Shim has decided to go to Alumni Status for now, please 
keep him in your prayers and stay in touch with our brother. 
 

You are our best referral source. What men do you know who need Iron Forums in their life? In addition, your input is 
critical for Iron Forums continued improvement. We encourage you to reach out directly to any one of the IF Board 
members (listed below in the footer) with any referrals, or if you should ever have a concern, compliment or a complaint.    

THIS MONTH’S 
SCRIPTURE VERSE: 
Hebrews 10:24-25 

And let us consider how we 
may spur one another on 
toward love and good deeds. 
Let us not give up meeting 
together, as some are in the 
habit of doing, but let us 
encourage one another 
toward love and good deeds 
– and all the more as you see 
the Day approaching. 

 

 
 


